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Nursery Dads’ Stay and Play | PTA Donation Day | Assessment Dates

SCHOOL NEWS

We were lucky enough to have perfect weather 
for our Sports Day this week.  Thank you to all the 
parents who were able to come and my thanks to 
Miss Pennill, Mrs Roberts and Mrs Revill 
for their organisation of the events.  
The children really enjoyed themselves 
which is what it’s all about!


Holiday Dates - Have Your Say!


If you would like to have a say about how the Local Authority decide the school holiday dates, 
please fill in the consultation form by clicking the link here.  They have put forward 3 
proposals for you to consider so please complete if you would like to be heard.

https://consultation.stockport.gov.uk/schools/school-holiday-and-term-dates-general-principles/


Etchells Primary School Friday, 26 May 2023

       PTA Donation Day


On the first Friday back after the holiday (Friday 
16th June), the PTA are holding a donation day 
for the Summer Fair.  We are inviting children to 
come to school with crazy hair in exchange for 
chocolate.  Please ensure all donations are 
sealed and within their use by date.  All 
donations are voluntary.  Thank you in advance.


Year 6 Fun


Year 6 had a fantastic time in the park this 
week, celebrating the end of their SATs.  It 

was a well deserved day out of the 
classroom after all their hard work. They 

have now moved on to their new 
challenges as they approach the end of 

their time here at Etchells.

Enjoy the half term holiday and we’ll see 
everyone on Monday 12 June.


Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff

Dads’ Stay and Play in Nursery


We are inviting our 
Nursery Dads - or any 
other significant male - to 
‘Stay and Play’ in Nursery 

after half term.  This is a great opportunity 
to see the Nursery in action and to spend 
some quality time with your child as they 
play and learn.  The sessions are taking 
place on the following dates:


Tuesday 13th June:   9am - 10am


Thursday 15th June:  9am - 10am


Just turn up on the day!


Y1 and Y4 Important Dates!


After the half term holiday, Year 1 will be 
completing their phonics screening tests.  These 
are completed individually with the teacher and 
will only take a few minutes.  They have been 
learning phonics every day since starting school 
so this isn’t something they should be anxious 
about.  What we ask is that the children are in 
school every day and so don’t miss their turn for 
the assessment.


Year 4 will also be completing their times tables 
check and again, we ask for them to be in school 
every day.  If the children are unwell then we can 
make alternative arrangements if needed.



